
THE WEEK AHEAD

SHABBAT, JULY 29
Halacha shiur: 7:35 a.m., Rabbi Duvie  
   Nachbar    
Parsha/Haftarah shiur: 8:20 a.m., Rabbi  
   Fagin
Daf Yomi shiur: 6:40 p.m., Gittin 74, David  
   Hes, לעלוי נשמת David’s father, Walter  
   Hes, החבר בנימין בן מרדכי, for his yahrtzeit 
    this Monday, 13 Av. For questions,  
   contact David Hes, dhes613@gmail.com.
Women’s Parsha Shiur: 6:40 p.m.,  
   Social Hall, Shulamis Hes 
Shiur between Mincha and Maariv: Rabbi
 Fagin 

SUNDAY, JULY 30
Women’s Learning: 4:00 p.m., Sefer 
   Daniel, Chapter 9, Mollie Fisch. Zoom 
   only. Click HERE to join.
   Meeting ID: 874 9438 6720
   passcode: Torah

TUESDAY, AUGUST 1
Shelly Mermelstein z”l Semichat Chaver  
   Program: 8:30 p.m., Rabbi Feld, Main  
   Shul. Laws of the seudah chabura,  
   for men only

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 2
Tehillim Mechulak for women: 8:00 p.m., 
   Lower Level, Aliza Fischman
“The Torah of the Tablets: An In-Depth 
   Analysis of the Aseret ha-Dibrot”: 
   8:45 p.m., Social Hall, Rabbi Fagin

WEEKDAY DAF YOMI 
Monday-Thursday at 9:15 p.m.  
   LL Book Room, with Rabbi Dovid Levy.   
   Also on Zoom Meeting ID: 878 74906 117  
   Passcode: 001400

NIGHT SEDER FOR YOUNG 
PROFESSIONALS
Monday-Thursdy at 9:00 p.m., Beit  
   Midrash. In conjunction with YU,  
   Masechet Gittin   

DAF HASHAVUA 
In the Beit Midrash
Sunday morning, at 7:55 a.m.
Tuesday and Thursday nights, at 8:55 p.m.
Also on Zoom Meeting ID: 997 4153 396. 
Passcode: Daf 

https://www.bethaaron.org/
shiva
https://www.bethaaron.org/
shiva

CONGREGATION BETH AARON 
July 28-29                 11 Av

Va’etchanan
Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                              Moishe B. Singer, President
Ben Zion Feld, Rabbinic Intern 

SCHEDULE: Week of JULY 30
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

30 31 1 2 3 4

Earliest
Tallit 4:50 4:51 4:52 4:53 4:54 4:55

Shacharit

6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

5:50 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:50 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

5:50 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:45 BM

Mincha/
Maariv 7:55 MS 7:55 BM 7:55 BM 7:55 BM 7:55 BM

6:25 BM
7:00 MS
7:55 MS

Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 

KEY:  MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall  LL = Lower Level  
MAZAL TOV TO
 

• Mimi & Marty Potasnick, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Tamar & Ethan  
   Potasnick of Manhattan.  Mazal Tov also to Tamar’s parents, Rachel & Ken Elkin of Boca Raton.
• Aviva & Benjy Yablok, on the Bar Mitzvah of their grandson Gavriel Yablok of Passaic. Mazal Tov  
   also to his parents, Ronit & Ephraim Yablok; to grandparents Ruchama & Irving Alter; to Aunt Esther  
   & Uncle Josh Klavan; and to all the family members.

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road  Teaneck, NJ 

Office Phone: 201-836-6210      office@bethaaron.org    
In-person office hours:  Fridays, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

SHABBAT SCHEDULE
Earliest Candles:  
   6:46 p.m.
Latest Candles: 
   7:58 p.m.
Mincha/K. Shabbat:
    6:35 p.m. BM
    7:00 p.m. MS
    8:00 p.m. MS
Shacharit:
   7:15 a.m. BM
   8:00 a.m. SH
   8:00 a.m. LL  masks
   8:45 a.m. MS
   9:15 a.m. BM
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 
   9:25 a.m.
Early Mincha:
   1:45 p.m. BM
Mincha: 7:50 p.m. MS
Shkiah: 8:15 p.m. 
Maariv: 8:58 p.m. MS
Havdalah: 9:07 p.m.

HIGH HOLIDAY SEATS 
Please sign up for High Holiday seats as soon as possible to give our seating committee sufficient 
time to plan out seating, as well as to ensure that you get the seats of your choice at the minyan of 
your choice. Members may retain the same seats from last year if reservations are received by this 
Monday, July 31. Prices will increase on August 1 and on September 1. There will be childcare for 
children between Nursery and age 12, with advance sign-up.  

To request seats, please click HERE. To print a 5784 Seat Reservation Form, click HERE, complete the 
form, and send it to the office with payment or you can pay online with a credit card later.

The Shivti Sunday learning program 
and Rabbi Rothwachs’ 

Wednesday night Sanhedrin shiur
 are on hiatus for the summer. 

CONDOLENCES TO

• Sydnee and Isaiah Anderson, on the passing of their beloved father Marc Anderson. Shiva details  
   are on the website. 
• Tzippi Press and Moshe Press, on the passing of their beloved father and grandfather Albert Singer.  
   Shiva details are on the website. 

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah 
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion.  Dedications are sent out to the 
membership via email. For information or to sign up, please go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom. 

This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsor is:
• Thursday, 16 Av: Dr. Barry Weissman, commemorating the yahrtzeit of his father, Morris Weissman, 
   Moshe ben Gershon

mailto:dhes613%40gmail.com?subject=
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87494386720?pwd=aENGZGhvY1dka3l6dUNKM0RRelhNQT09#success
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://www.bethaaron.org/seats
https://images.shulcloud.com/193/uploads/Other/High%20Holidays/reserveseatform2023.pdf


SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thank you to the additional sponsors for last 
week’s Tzetchem Li-shalom Seudah Shlishit:
• Esther & Josh Klavan
• Noreen & Neil Sonenberg
• Tikva & Larry Yudkowitz

On Wednesdays, at 8:45 p.m., in the Social 
Hall, Rabbi Michael Fagin will lead “The Torah 
of the Tablets: An In-Depth Analysis of the 
Aseret ha-Dibrot.” This will be a chaburah-style 
series, focusing each week on one of the 
Aseret ha-Dibrot.  Both men and women are 
welcome to attend. 

Following Mincha on Shabbat, August 12,  
there will be a Seuda Shlishit commemorating 
the first yahrzeit of Annette Simmons. Thank 
you to all those who already have become 
sponsors.  To add your name to the list of 
sponsors, please contact Shulamis Hes at 
862-377-3375. 

Please note chnge of date: On Sunday, August 
13, at 7:30 p.m., the Sisterhood Book Club will 
meet to discuss “Last Summer at the Golden 
Hotel,” by Eyssa Friedland. Click HERE for the 
Zoom link. Meeting ID: 837 9895 6113

Take part in our Summer Mishnah Learning 
Contest! Mishnah Yomi has began Masechet 
Sukkah, and with 2 mishnayot a day, you can 
complete 7 masechtot in 4 months! Anyone in 
Beth Aaron who joins the learning will be 
entered in a raffle for one of three prizes: First 
Prize: $54 gift card; Second Prize: $36 gift card; 
and Third Prize: $18 gift card. Those under 18 
years old will be given 2 entries, and those 
under Bar/Bat Mitzvah age will be given 3 
entries. The contest is open to all men/
women/children. Register now HERE. 
For resources, go to https://allmishnah.org/

Rabbi Rothwachs will be away through Sunday, 
July 30. In case of an emergency, you may call 
him on his cell phone, 201-747-8740. For 
non-urgent matters, please contact Rabbi 
Michael Fagin, 516-241-9911 or 
michaelfagin2@gmail.com. Rabbi Fagin and his 
wife Chavi are the summer rabbinic intern 
couple at Beth Aaron this year. 

ADDING NAMES TO THE CHUPPAH
FOR SIMCHAT TORAH
The beautiful Chuppah used on Simchat 
Torah displays the names of our children, 
grandchildren, and great-grandchildren.

To add the name of a child, click HERE. The 
firm deadline to submit names is next 
Friday, August 4. 

The website displays 
photos of the 
Chuppah as well as 
opportunities to 
dedicate a section of 
the Chuppah (interior 
and exterior valances, 
support pillars) in 
honor of or in 
memory of a loved 
one. 

For questions, contact Myron Chaitovsky, 
myron.chaitovsky@gmail.com. 

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

Thank you to the additional sponsors of 
last week’s cold Kiddush following the Main 
Minyan. 
• Shanah & Jesse Giles, in honor of the Men’s  
   Club’s and the Kiddush schmooze we all  
   enjoy.

Thank you to the sponsors of this week’s hot 
Kiddush following the Main Minyan: 
• Esther & Rinaldo Toporovsky,  
   commemorating the yahrtzeit of Rinaldo’s  
   father, Asher ben Abraham 
• Elisheva & Yosef Veltman, in honor of their  
   wedding anniversary on Tu b’Av

Help sponsor upcoming Men’s Club Kiddushim. 
Visit www.bethaaron.org/kiddush.  

To join the “Hashkama Kiddush Society” for 
$72 annually, please click HERE. 

Shabbat elevator service schedule:
Friday:     6:30 p.m. to 9:10 p.m.                
Shabbat: 7:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.
                 1:30 p.m. to 2:15 p.m.
                 6:35 p.m. to 9:15 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline before 
Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Teaneck Keylim Mikvah self service hours: 
Sunday-Thursday: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Friday: 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Teaneck Mikvah usage is by appointment 
only. The appointment system closes 1.5      
hours before opening. For an appointment, go
to https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/
Appointment/ 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
We’re looking for people to help with setup 
for the Yamim Noraim, which are right around 
the corner. We need help putting out selichot 
books and machzorim and also labeling 
chairs. 

To volunteer for this and other projects, 
please contact Moishe B. Singer, president@
bethaaron.org.  Thank you in advance.

PARNAS HAYOM DEDICATIONS 
Please submit Parnas Hayom dedications 
at least 72 hours before the date of the 
dedication to allow time for the email notice 
to be set up and the gabbaim to be notified of 
the dedication. 

MEMORIAL PLAQUES 
Memorialize your departed family members 
with tablets on the Memorial Plaques in the 
Main Sanctuary.  Donations are $375 per 
tablet. 

Those who perished in the Holocaust may be 
memorialized on the Holocaust Memorial 
Plaque in the shul lobby for a donation of 
$136. 

Leaves on the Tree of Life in the shul lobby 
may be inscribed for a donation of $100 per 
leaf to mark special occasions.  

Contact the office, office@bethaaron.org, for 
more information. 

SISTERHOOD CONDOLENCE CARDS 
Sisterhood condolence cards are an 
appropriate way to reach out to someone 
for a yahrtzeit or condolence while also 
supporting Beth Aaron’s Sisterhood. For 
only $8.00, we will mail a beautiful card on 
your behalf.  

Want to send your own cards? You can buy 
them in bulk from the office at $50 for 10 
cards.  To place an order, contact the office, 
office@bethaaron.org.

STORAGE SPACE NEEDED
Are your kids grown and out of the house 
and the space seems empty? The Beth 
Aaron Centerpiece Gemach needs just a bit 
more storage space.  We have always had 
storage space within the community and, 
due to changing needs, we are hoping there 
are more hosts out there. We have lovely 
centerpieces that raise money for the shul 
and are pretty to look at too! If you have a 
few square feet in your basement, garage or 
attic, please let us know!
Thanks !
Michele, 201-403-6409

THANK YOU FROM THE STAIMANS
We want to say thanks to all the sponsors of 
last week’s Seudah Shlshit and to everyone 
who attended.  We will miss our shul of 37 
years! Please visit us when you’re in Israel.  
You can reach us at kstaiman@gmail.com  
and astaiman@gmail.com.
Aliza & Kal Staiman
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YOUTH DEPARTMENT

The Youth Minyan will begin at 9:15 a.m. in 
the Beit Midrash.

Youth groups will begin at 9:30 a.m. and end at
the conclusion of the Main Minyan. They will
be held on the Lower Level. Parents, please 
pick up your children from groups before you 
go to Kiddush. 

Stay tuned for details about the Youth 
Department Art Contest, with a theme of a 
favorite summer activity. Be creative and have 
fun -- you might win a prize!

Please note that the Torah Tots program is on 
summer hiatus.  

OU SPIRIT PARTNERS WITH BETH AARON

The weekly SPIRIT (Stimulating Program
Initiative for Retirees that Inspires Thought)
program focuses on timely topics that are 
of interest to those in the +60 demographic. 
SPIRIT attracts Retirees, Not-yet-Retirees, 
Baby Boomers, Empty Nesters, Sandwich 
Generation Parents, and Seniors.

The program is on summer break until early 
September.

SUPPORT GROUPS:
• During the recent program on Parkinson’s,  
   there seemed to be an interest in a  
   Parkinson’s Support Group –  click HERE if  
   you are interested in participating. 
• SPIRIT currently has a Caregivers  
   WhatsAPP group – please email Rebbetzin  
   Judi Steinig, steinigj@ou.org, for details  
   about joining the group.

For questions, contact Moishe B. Singer, 
president@bethaaron.org.

COMMUNITY NEWS

This Sunday, July 30, at 7:00 p.m., at 
Congregation Shaare Tefillah, 510 Claremont 
Avenue, there will be an evening of poetry 
featuring Baruch November, Yehoshua 
November, Maya Bernstein, and Charles 
Fishman. Refreshments, wine, and light 
desserts will be served. Contact  
Jerry.Leshaw@gmail.com or 201-926-0339 for 
more information.

This Tuesday, August 1, from 5:00 to 9:00 
p.m., in Votee Park, Teaneck will take part 
in the National Night Out.  At the townwide 
block party hosted by the Teaneck Police, 
there will be activities for children and a 
chance to strengthen neighborhood spirit and 
police-community partnerships. The evening 
will include displays and presentations from 
the Teaneck Police Department, fire trucks, 
ambulances, an inflatable slide, an obstacle 
course, and face painting.  

On Tuesdays, from 7:00 to 8:00 p.m., at the 
Lazy Bean Café, 1404 Queen Anne Road, the 
NCSY Summer Girls Learning Initiative will be 
held. The SGLI is an opportunity for high school 
girls who are home for the summer to spend 
time with other girls their age and have some 
exciting Torah learning experiences. Classes 
will be offered by dynamic presenters from 
local yeshivot. SGLI is sponsored by NCSY and 
the OU Women’s Initiative and supported by 
Bruriah, Maayanot, Naaleh and Yeshivat Frisch. 
For more information, please contact Dr. Aliza 
Frohlich, afrohlich613@gmail.com. 

On Sunday, August 27, from 5:00 to 9:00 p.m., 
the Teaneck Syngogue Art Show will take place 
at three Teaneck synagogues,
• Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West  
   Englewood Avenue
• Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West  
   Englewood Avenue
• Friends of Lubavitch of Bergen County,  
   Teaneck Chabad, 513 Kenwood Place 
More than 25 artists will participate in the 
show that will include prints, paintings, 
sculptures, and artistic crafts. A portion of the 
proceeds will be donated to the participating 
synagogues. There is no charge for admission. 
For information, please contact Josh Teplow, 
joshteplowart@gmail.com.

On Tuesdays and Thursdays, from 9:00 to 9:45 
a.m., via Zoom, Stanley Shapiro leads a 
chavurah on Yirmiyahu. Both men and women 
are welcome. Click HERE for the Zoom link. 
Meeting ID: 876 9557 8518  
Passcode: 777096    

The Beit Midrash of Teaneck will resume after 
the chagim.  Information about the Yom Iyun 
before Rosh Hashanah will be posted closer to 
that date. Contact BMTeaneck@gmail.com to 
be added to the mailing list.

Toiletry Collection Drive: Ongoing collection 
of new (unopened and unused) shampoo, 
conditioner, body wash, bar soap, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, and all other personal hygiene 
items to be distributed on a regular basis to 
community members in need. The drop off is 
at the Stone residence, 578 Grenville Avenue. 
The collection box is located at the right-side 
door. For more information, contact Gila, 
gr5thkid@msn.com.

The Kollel Boker on Zoom and in-person
at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West
Englewood Avenue, is learning Masechet 
Gittin. The shiur, led by Rav Zvi Sobolofsky, 
begins at 6:20 a.m. and is followed by a 7:00 
a.m. Shacharit. On Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 
Fridays, the shiurim will be on different sugiyot 
in the masechta, while Mondays and Thursdays 
will feature Bikius on the daf shiurim. Shiurim 
are subsequently posted to the Kollel Boker 
WhatsApp group, on www.bcbm.org and 
on www.yutorah.org. For more information, 
contact beismedrash@bnaiyeshurun.org. 

DEDICATION OPPORTUNITY
The 4th through 6th grade Mishnah 
Learning Groups will be learning Masechet 
Beitzah when the groups begin again in the 
Fall. We have purchased 10 new mishnayot 
for this group. To take advantage of this 
dedication opportunity for $350, please 
contact Moishe B. Singer, president@
bethaaron.org.

YOUTH BIRTHDAY CLUB
The Beth Aaron Youth Birthday Club 
celebrates your child’s birthday in Shabbat 
groups! Contribute $36 to sponsor the 
weekly snack, or order and pick up cupcakes 
from Butterflake. There will be a shout-out 
in the weekly announcements, and groups 
will sing “Happy Birthday” to your child. 

The deadline to sign up is the Wednesday 
before each Shabbat. 

To sign up, click HERE. After you register, the 
Youth Department will be in touch. 

YOUTH KINDNESS PROJECT WINNERS 
As we end the period of the three weeks 
and Tisha b’Av, we want to thank all the 
children and parents who took part in the 
Youth Kindness Project. 

However, kindness shouldn’t end now. We 
should continue to do good. From helping 
parents with younger children, to giving a 
snack to a friend at camp who didn’t have 
one, to holding the door for someone. 

May the children of the Beth Aaron 
community continue to do good and help us 
merit the zechut of bringing Mashiach.

Congratulations to the winners in the 
various age categories:
3-5 year olds: Matan Kohanim
6-8 year olds: Nava Frazer
9+ year olds: Emma Himelstein

ANNOUNCEMENTS SPONSORSHIPS 
AND INFORMATION
To sponsor our weekly Shabbat 
announcements, please send your 
dedication, along with your check for 
$54, to the shul office, or email office@
bethaaron.org.  

Send all Mazal Tovs and submission 
requests to office@bethaaron.org by 9:00 
a.m. Wednesday for inclusion in the week’s 
announcements. 
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BNEI AKIVA PRESENTS

CELEBRATING 75 YEARS OF ISRAEL 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 3  8PM

BNEIAKIVA.ORG/ISHAYRIBO ISHAYVIP@BNEIAKIVA.ORG

PURCHASE
TICKETS

SPONSORSHIP
OPPORTUNITIES

http://bneiakiva.org/ishayribo

http://bneiakiva.org/ishayribo

